
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The Regular Meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission scheduled

for May 4, 2009, is cancelled.

The date for the Special Meeting of  the Transportation Commission is April

27, 2009.   

Notification was placed on the Atrium Informational Monitor in the ODOT

Building and on the glass doors on the north side of the ODOT Building, and

sent to the Secretary of State in accordance with 25 O.S. Section 311.

If you have questions, please call Cynthia 405.521.2631.
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